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INSPECTOR GENERAL ANNOUNCES SECURE ONLINE METHOD  

FOR REPORTING MISCONDUCT AT THE ILLINOIS TOLLWAY  
Online form provides secure, confidential method for reporting information 

 
DOWNERS GROVE, IL – The Illinois Tollway’s Office of the Inspector General today announced a new 
way for the public to confidentially and securely report fraud or mismanagement at the Tollway. 
 
The Office of the Inspector General has introduced a new, secure online form accessible from the 
office’s webpage at www.illinoistollway.com/OIG. 
 
This form allows anyone with information about fraud, waste, abuse, corruption, mismanagement or 
misconduct by Tollway officials, employees or vendors to confidentially report that information and 
upload relevant documents in one convenient, secure place. Upon submission, the report is encrypted 
and electronically transmitted directly to the Office of the Inspector General for evaluation and 
appropriate action. 
 
In addition to the new online form, reports can also be made via the OIG Hotline at 866-786-5544, by 
fax to 630-795-7661 or sent by U.S. mail to the Illinois Tollway Office of the Inspector General, 2700 
Ogden Avenue, Downers Grove, IL 60515. 
 
About the Illinois Tollway 
The Illinois Tollway is a user-fee system that receives no state or federal funds for maintenance and 
operations. The agency maintains and operates 292 miles of interstate tollways in 12 counties in 
Northern Illinois, including the Reagan Memorial Tollway (I-88), the Veterans Memorial Tollway (I-355), 
the Jane Addams Memorial Tollway (I-90), the Tri-State Tollway (I-94/I-294/I-80) and the Illinois Route 
390 Tollway.  
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